Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 4:46 PM

To: 'Yola Bayram'

Cc: Matthew Westbrock; jeffery.grimes (jeffery.grimes@e-arc.com); Steve Michelson
Subject: RE: Extension Request for RO151 1700 Jefferson

Ahh, the City....

In that case, please know that | have extended the delivery date to May 31, 2016 for the investigation report. If
needed, you can use this email to document ACDEH concurrence with the requested extension date. | am
sure you will, but please keep me posted; the city can be a real permitting challenge.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Yola Bayram [mailto:ybayram@awrcorp.net]

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 4:24 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Matthew Westbrock; jeffery.grimes (jeffery.grimes@e-arc.com); Steve Michelson
Subject: RE: Extension Request for RO151 1700 Jefferson

Hi Mark

We’re running into difficulty with the City of Oakland and acquiring permits from them....it’s always a lengthy process
dealing with the city. Also the PG was on vacation for a few weeks, which caused some delay on our end. Our plan is to
get out to sample at the Site in mid-April to early May depending on our driller’s schedule.

Thanks

Yola Bayram

Geologist

Applied Water Resources

direct~ 510 671 2088  cell~ 313 204 8477 fax~ 510373 2166

2363 Mariner Square Dr Suite 245, Alameda CA 94501
ybayram®@awrcorp.net

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 2:51 PM
To: Yola Bayram <ybayram@awrcorp.net>




Cc: Matthew Westbrock <matthew.westbrock@e-arc.com>; jeffery.grimes (jeffery.grimes@e-arc.com)
<jeffery.grimes@e-arc.com>; Steve Michelson <smichelson@awrcorp.net>
Subject: RE: Extension Request for RO151 1700 Jefferson

Hi Yola,
Is there a difficulty at the site? This site has undergone such long delays for various reasons and there is a
potential vapor risk to the adjacent building that I'd really like to get it done.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Yola Bayram [mailto:ybayram@awrcorp.net]

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 1:54 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Matthew Westbrock; jeffery.grimes (jeffery.grimes@e-arc.com); Steve Michelson
Subject: Extension Request for RO151 1700 Jefferson

Hi Mark,

We are requesting a 30-day extension for the Site Investigation Report for 1700 Jefferson in Oakland. The original due
date is April 29 and we are asking it to be extended to May 31, 2016.

Thank you!

Yola Bayram

Geologist

Applied Water Resources

direct~ 510 671 2088  cell~ 313 204 8477 fax~ 510373 2166
2363 Mariner Square Dr Suite 245, Alameda CA 94501
ybayram@awrcorp.net




